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CALENDAR 

TERM 1 

 

Week 8 -  Red Group  

Wednesday 25th 

 Small Schools’ Sci-

ence Day @ Cross-

ing Theater 

 Mr Harvey & Mr 

Coburn to visit 

from Cobar Public 

School 

Week 9 - Mr & Mrs Lord 

away—Funeral 

No Cooking 

Wednesday 1st April 

 Easter Hat parade 

& BBQ—Playgroup 

included 

Thursday 2nd 

 Last day of Term 

 

TERM 2 

Week 1 

Tuesday 21st April 

 Students return to 

school 

Saturday 25th 

 ANZAC Day 

Week 2 

Friday 1st May 

 Cross Country  

Pilliga Public School 

Dangar Street, Pilliga 

2388 

 

Stig Wemyss in Wee Waa! 
Stig’s performance on Tuesday 3rd March was fantastic. He was very 

entertaining and got all the kids involved. At one point, after reading a 

book to the everyone, he had 2 students from Wee Waa Public copy a 

part of the story where the characters put as many marshmallows in 

their mouth as possible and say ‘Chubby Bubbies’!  All the students that 

attended found it fun and it was a great way to encourage reading. 
 

My Leave   
As all of you are aware, I was away last week due to a family emergen-

cy. Unfortunately, my grandmother was very ill and passed away on 

Monday. While we were fortunate enough to be with her before she 

passed, myself and the family will be heading back for the funeral. This 

will mean I will be away for the final week of term. Mr Dunlop will be in 

for Monday through to Thursday and Mrs Field will be here Tuesday & 

Wednesday along with him. 
 

Term 2  

At the beginning of Term 2, and as the weather is cooling, our 

school starting time will change back to 9:00am and school will 

conclude at 3:00pm.  



Cross Country 

Our combined Cross Country will be held in Pilliga on Friday, 1st May.  

Fundraiser - Bulbs Direct 

Attached is our Bulbs Direct fundraiser, Due 24th April—Friday (1st week of Term 2) 

Please get as many orders as you can, the school will benefit! 

Easter Hat Parade & Playgroup Sausage Sizzle 

Next Wednesday 1st April, Playgroup will have a Sausage Sizzle and participate in the 

Easter Hat Parade!  

Come along and support the Playgroup and the School. 

 

More Donations! 

It is fantastic to have so many generous donations recently. We have now Freshwest de-

livering free fruit to the school each week, which is fantastic for the students! Thank you 

Freshwest! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Medicare Local—Dental, Hands and Hair Presentation 

 

 

 


